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‘Here in Princess of Wales Hospital (POWH), Bridgend, we as a Foundation Team are keen to provide
an environment that supports all of the educational needs of Foundation Trainees in a professional
and dynamic way. | have been in the Foundation Programme Director role since October 2019, and
have thoroughly enjoyed working with trainees through what has been a challenging year.

Princess of Wales Hospital has always been heavily involved with undergraduate and postgraduate
medical training, and this is reflected in the large network of clinicians from across all specialties who
support education in the hospital.

As a District General Hospital, there is a strong community spirit and an active doctors’ mess, which
fosters a positive and friendly working environment for trainees.

Many of our trainees choose to return to work with us following completion of training, which is
always reassuring to us as a postgraduate department!’

Dr Gwilym McMillan
Consultant Geriatrician
Foundation Programme Director (POWH)



